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CORRESPONDENCE 
3/24/2020 
DOCUMENT NO. 01582-2020 

Application for limited proceeding rate increase in Brevard County by 

Aquarina Utilities, Inc. 

DOCKET N O. 20190080-WS 

Name l<o b-et-tCL.. C "°'?O 

Address I l] C c'.l..\~Jo (),~ IJ, 1 \i~ 

f1 ~ ) b a u__, \l\ e-- 13 e. cu:,,h., FL 3 2 Cf 5'/ 

To submit your comments about this docket to the Florida Public Service 
Commission, please complete this comment form and return it by mail, 

or fax it to 1-800-511-0809. Correspondence will be placed in the docket file. 

CUSTOMER COMMEN T S 

& T A P E -- See back for address 

Any email or other correspondence sent to a Florida Public Service Commissioner; or any other public official and/ or employee of the PSC, in the transaction of public business is considered a pub/le record and is subject to Florida's Public Records Law. This means that Florida law generally requires the PSC to provide a copy of any such email or correspondence, upon request, for inspection and copying to any Florida citizen or to any member of the media. 




